
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Wednesday  28th February 
Prep Interviews
No school for Prep students on
these days.

Every Friday from 9th February-
22nd March
Year 5/6 Interschool Sports

Tuesday March 5th
Meet The Teacher

Wednesday March 6th 
Meet The Teacher

Monday March 11th 
Labour Day Holiday 
No School on this Day

Wednesday 13th March 
Naplan  

Thursday 21st March 
Harmony Day 

Thursday 28th March
Last Day of Term 1

Monday 15th April
First Day Term 2

Monday 6th May - Wednesday 8th
May
Mothers Day stall

School Newsletter

IMPORTANT DATES

Newsletter Challenge
How many Turtle’s can you

find? Write your answer and put
it in the challenge box in the

office. Winners drawn at
assembly tomorrow.

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y

Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

Thursday 22nd February 2024

Our ECPS School Council for 2024 needs the support of
our families. We are seeking parents/careers who can

attend a monthly meeting to assist in the development and
improvement of Edgars Creek Primary School.

Nominations will be open Monday 26th February for 2024
School Council positions. Please speak to the School Office

if you would like more information or email
edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/






L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

At Edgars Creek Primary School, we are committed to providing a child safe environment where children and
young people are safe and feel safe, and their voices are heard about decisions that affect their lives. Our

child safe policies, procedures, strategies and practices will be inclusive of the needs of all children,
particularly Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children, children from culturally and linguistically diverse

backgrounds, children with disabilities, and children who are vulnerable.

Edgars Creek Primary School has zero tolerance for child abuse.

The opportunity to work together in partnership supporting your child is extremely important to
their educational and social development. 

Teachers are looking forward to meeting with families on Tuesday 5th March or Wednesday
6th March and discussing how your child has settled into their school year and having a look at

their learning space.
The Specialist team will be available to showcase their learning programs in their Specialist rooms,

please feel free to visit these learning spaces on the evenings. 

Physical Education - Gym
Visual Arts - Arts room

Performing Arts - Performing Arts room
Science - Science room

Spanish - Spanish room (Year 1 main building)
Digitech - Portables (Year 3 portables)

STEM - (Year 1 portables)

 Please make sure you go onto Compass to book your spot.

To all our New and current families who missed out on ordering your child‘s Year 6
top last year, you now will be able to order. 

Our year 6 Polo shirts and Bomber Jackets are available online and ready to order.
Please click the link that will take you to the PSW website. 

PSW GRAD WEAR

Orders will be available to order from Monday 12th February and will close
Friday 23rd February. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the

office on 94077100. 

Thursday 21st
MARCH

Celebrating our culture diversity 

https://www.psw.com.au/schools/edgars-creek-primary-school.html?_=1697688065384


A reminder Auskick is commencing this Thursday on
the school oval for Prep to Grade 6 students from
3.30-4.15pm. It is not to late to register. Please contact
Jake Murphy  on the following email if you are
interested  jake.murphy@afl.com.au

Currently we have a major focus for all year levels on the values of RESPECT and PERSONAL BEST EFFORT and
what this looks like, sounds like and feels like in PE.

In PE our Prep students have been focusing on fun movement games to improve their gross motor movements,
like skipping, hopping, jumping, running, side stepping and leaping. They are learning to stop to the whistle and
the boundaries on the basketball court. They are having free play with large balls as well as  more structured
instruction on chest passing and catching skills. They are learning to practice with a partner. 

Our Year 1 & 2 students are focusing on fun movement games that require cooperation and following set rules.
The Fundamental motor skills of passing by using a variety of passes and catching both stationary and on the
move using large balls is a major focus. Students are learning how to defend and make space.

Year 3 & 4 students are focusing on netball skills primarily passing on the move, defending an opponent and
shooting technique. Modified games in small groups have been introduced with students learning how to make
space and call for the ball successfully. Positioning on the court and transition from offence to defence is being
taught

Year 5 & 6 students have been focusing on fun fitness games that require cooperation, speed and quick reflexes.
The lessons have had a focus on netball skills and game play with students learning how to play in the various
positions on the court. Offence, defence and shooting drills have been introduced with a focus on correct
technique. 

Students in gr 3-6 will participate in AFL skills later in the term whilst our Grade Prep – 2 students will focus on
rolling, stopping and target games. 

Students from Prep-Year 6 will be starting fitness running sessions in PE in preparation for our whole school
HOUSE FUN RUN which will be held on Tuesday 12th March around the Edgars Creek Secondary College oval.
Students in Prep will complete one lap of the inside of the oval, Year 1 & 2 will do 2 laps around the inside of oval.
Year 3 & 4 students 2 laps around the outside of the oval and Year 5 & 6 2 laps around the outside of the oval. 

Year 5 and 6 students selected to represent our school in cricket, soccer and basketball will commence their weekly
Interschool Sport competition this Friday 9th February. All students not named in these squads will participate in a
weekly intraschool sport competition at ECPS.

This week the Interschool Sport fixture is:

Division 1 Squads - Home vs Epping Views PS
(Soccer will be played on the Edgars Creek Secondary College soccer pitch)
(Cricket will be played on the Edgars Creek Secondary College oval)

Division 2 Squads - Away vs Epping Views PS

mailto:jake.murphy@afl.com.au






Hi Everyone! My name is Pavlinka. I love being a part of the year 3 team! I love

spending my time outdoors, reading books or watching docuseries on everything. My

favourite colour is green and love eating Lasagna! Spending time with my husband and

baby boy is something I cherish the most. 

3D PAVLINKA









https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/guidance/submitting-application

2024 CSEF applications are now open. We encourage all families to read the attached information regarding their
eligibility for additional funding under the Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF). If you have any questions regarding
this, please contact our School Office or head to the website below:

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/guidance/submitting-application




At ECPS we celebrate our wonderful and extensive
multicultural community. 

 
Each week at assembly, we acknowledge a country that

is part of the heritage of people in our school
community.

We have something new and exciting planned for the
way we acknowledge these countries each week in
2024. We look forward to sharing this with you next

year!

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ




WH I T T L E SEA
COMMUN I T Y

NEWS














